
 

 

Reception Newsletter:  

Please ensure that 

children have water 

bottles and named 

sun hats in school. 

All day sun screen        

protection should 

be applied before 

the children arrive 

at school. If hot 

weather is 

forecast.  

 

A wonderful start to our term has begun. Children have 

come in confidently and happily, so a big thank you to all 

parents for helping to settle them into their days with us. 

Below is just a small snippet of some special work the 

children have been doing alongside the everyday jobs to 

learn such as routines, where to put things, where the 

toilets are and who’s who in their new class. We have loved 

the outdoor environment finding sand play, bike and 

scooter riding as well as large construction and tent 

making an enticing and exciting experience.  

  

Our First Gymnastics Lesson 

As part of enrichment opportunities we have 

booked Gail Robson to lead on Gymnastics this 

term. This valuable experience gives children the 

chance to utilise and build on their balance and 

coordination as this not only links to their gross 

motor skills but also their fine motor such as 

coordinating letters.  

We have been getting to know the 

right way to put our shoes on 

through the story ‘Alfie’s Feet’ by 

Shirley Hughes which has been 

incredibly useful in allowing 

children to feel a growing sense of 

independence.                                                  

                                                    

 

More enrichment 

opportunities began 

with the start of 

our clay workshops 

this term. Clay 

helps children 

engage with a 

sensory and 

creative experience 

as well as developing 

finger muscle 

strength  

 

 

 

Reminder          

New to Reception 

Parent’s Meeting 

Wednesday 15th at 

5 pm 


